
A guide for businesses in the hospitality sector

One of the government’s key tools in preventing the spread of coronavirus is ‘NHS Test and Trace’. NHS Test
and Trace requires pubs, bars, restaurants and cafes to collect the personal data of their customers.

In England, it is a legal requirement for these establishments to participate in the scheme. It is also a legal
requirement for the collected data to be handled in accordance with data protection law. This blog will set out
some key questions you should ask yourself, and provide answers that will help you remain compliant. While this
blog is being published during a second national lockdown, these principles will still be relevant as and when
establishments are re-opened.
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